
 

 

March 31, 2020          Via: Email 

 

 

 

Attention: Respondent  

 

RE: Rogers Communications Inc. Proposed 45-meter-tall Telecommunications facility 

 Location:  Block 1, Plan 2266JK 

 Site Code: W5618 – TOWNSHIP ROAD 255 

 Evolve:  25227 

 

 

We are writing to inform you of the status of the telecommunications facility previously proposed on the lands 

noted above. After completing the public consultation process, the local community had various concerns with 

the proposed location. This triggered a thorough internal review process of the proposal by Rogers 

Communications Inc. (“Rogers”) 

 

The conclusion of this review sees Rogers rescinding the proposed telecommunications facility proposal, at this 

location.  

 

What does this mean? Although Rogers will still need to fill the gaps in their coverage for the area, we will do 

that by finding a more suitable location for such a facility. This will be accomplished by adhering to the 

permitted and discretionary uses of any parcel deemed to be a candidate, and through discussions with Rocky 

View County to ensure we are aligning with the policies and procedures within your community. 

 

The Public Consultation process is a key step in the process, and we would like to thank you for your feedback! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Evolve Surface Strategies Inc 

on behalf of Rogers Communications Inc. 

Anthony Novello 

Anthony Novello 

Municipal Affairs Specialist 

 


